
Feeling frosty and cold after hearing about Treasury Board’s 

proposed two-year wage freeze? Frigid and bitter waiting for 

almost three years to get paid correctly under Phoenix? 

Get together with other union members in Prince Rupert to visualize how you’re feeling and 

send a message to the employer … Federal government workers show up to work every day 

not even knowing if they’re going to get paid properly – they deserve working conditions that 

reflect that dedication as well as the value of their work. We won’t back down! 

DECEMBER 17, 2018 starting at 6PM 

417 – 2nd AVENUE WEST, PRINCE RUPERT 

Please RSVP to MacNeij@psac-afpc.com by December 12 to help us plan for food  

we’ll have sandwiches, hot tea, and cookies to keep us warm! 


